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Every year I highlight this same subject in one of the newsletters of spring.  Summertime 

brings with it tremendous opportunities to minister to and share the gospel with a great  

number of children and youth especially.  In fact, I feel safe saying that, among Oklahoma 

Southern Baptists, the activities of summer are used by God to draw a sizable number of the 

younger age groups to faith in Christ.  With that thought in mind please begin now to pray 

faithfully for the following: 

Vacation Bible School 

 Schools will take place across our association, state, nation, and world throughout

  the summer months.  Pray for leaders and students alike. 

Associational Children's Camp at Falls Creek   (see www.accok.org for more details) 

 Session 1 / May 28-31 / James Wildman preaching 

 Session 2 / May 31-June 3 / Scott Watkins preaching 

 Pray for campers, sponsors, and camp staff. 

Falls Creek 

 Associational Week 1 / June 5-10 / Anthony Jordan preaching 

 Associational Week 2 / July 10-15 / Ed Newton preaching 

 Various churches from our association and beyond will take groups during the  

 8 weeks from June 5 through July 29 

  Indian Week / July 30-August 4 /  

 Pray for campers, sponsors, and camp staff. 

Mission trips 

 Members of our churches will share the gospel with people 

 in places near and far during mission trips taken throughout 

 the summer. Pray for both those going and  those to whom 

 they go. 

I will be praying with you, 

Tim 

http://www.accok.org
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What’s Going on in Our Churches 

Western Meadows is seeking a P/T Worship Minister.  Send resumes to: 
j6420@yahoo.com 

---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Streetman Rd is in search of a Music Leader/Pianist. If you’re interested in leading 

our services, please contact us!  We would love to hear your God given talent.       
Kent Moore 1-405-623-6666 

---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
FBC Cartwright is searching  for a Bi-Vo Worship Minister.  Please send  resumes to:  

stacierphillips@yahoo.com  or  P.O. Box 264  Cartwright, OK 74731 
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Utica is seeking a P/T Youth Minister.  For more information, contact Leann Bishop.   
580-920-9929 

----------------------------------------------------------------- 
Stone Creek is seeking a Bi/Vo Pastor with a family to help us grow in God’s grace.  

Send resumes to:   Pastor Search Committee,  P.O. Box 1262  Durant, OK 74702 

 
Please pray for our  

pastorless  
churches: 

Albany 
Kenefic 
Brown  
Utica  

Stone Creek 

 Birthdays 
 

Susan Hodson        May 03 
Cindy Burns             May 18 
Clark Harp             May 20 
Bruce McLaughlin  May 23 
Joan Williams   May 29 
Charles Loyd   May 31 

 

Wedding Anniversaries 
Tommy & Jennifer Green 5/13/05 
Philip & Neta Wesley  5/22/08 
Alejo & Heather Benito  5/24/97 
Mack & Shirley Chambers    5/25 

 
Ministry  Anniversaries 

Pete Richards   5/01/15 
Bill Ledbetter   5/21/06 

Pastor/Staff Conference  
May 02       Darel Bunch 
May 09         Trent Rose 
May 16   Jessie Hopkins 

 
Pastor’s Conference will  
resume Sept. 12, 2017 

Senior Adult  
Luncheons 

 
May 10 -- Cobb 

June 14 -- Primera Durant 

Operation Christmas Child 

One of our returned Oklahoma IMB missionaries suggested 

starting a Craft Club.  Invite women over & have a sewing 

day.  They don’t have to be church ladies.  If you sew, here 

are a few ways to use remnants for shoe boxes:  For ages 

2-4 girls, make doll blankets;  Ages 2-4 girls and boys, play 

aprons with a big pocket on the lower half;  

simple stuffed bears, tote bags, etc. 

Not only is this an OCC day; it’s an 

agape love day! 

We are to serve the Lord “by all 

means” & sewing can be a “means!” 

--Dolores Kiser 



From the BBA Prayer Ministry Team Leader  

Here is a good prayer to pray for each of us. If each of us would live out this prayer, what a  

difference it would make in our association: 

“Dear God, I don’t want to go another day without you in my life, controlling every part of my 

heart. I offer you my body. I dedicate myself to you. Considering all you’ve done for me, I 

give myself as a living sacrifice to you as a spiritual act of worship. I humbly admit that I 

need help. I want you to help renew my mind. Help me to think the way you want me to 

think. Please forgive me for my pride. I don’t want to think more highly of myself than I 

should. My faith needs to grow, and I need your help to set goals that can be measured so I 

can manage them. Forgive me for trying to change on my own. I want to fill my life with love. 

I want to fill my life with you. Help me to get group support. Help me to take delight in  

honoring other people, to focus on giving my life away so that you can 

take care of my needs. I want to nurture my enthusiasm by being in 

you. Help me to be joyful in hope, patient in affliction, and faithful in 

prayer. I give myself to you. In the name of Jesus, I pray. Amen.”   

In His Grip,  Bro. Anthony  

Page 3 

Ahoy from LTBRM!   

We will be hosting an associational 

mission week July 5-8.  If you or your 

church would like to do a local mission, 

we have plenty of space for you!   

Our MustardSeed account is now live.  

This is a great way to support the  

ministry at LTBRM.  Download the  

MustardSee app and search Lake 

Texoma Baptist Resort Ministry, or 

Mead, OK to connect to our account. 

Thank you for your continued prayers 

and support! 

--Pete Richards (580) 579-1671 

BBA Carrell Hooper Mission Fund Week  

April 30 -May 7  



This year’s annual tax seminar will be  

hosted by Atoka-Coal Baptist Association  

on October 5, 2017.   

If your church plans to send someone, 

please mark your calendars now.   

More information  

will be available at a 

later date.   

Thank you. 

Phone: 580-924-2351 
Tim@bbaok.com 
office@bbaok.com 
Website: bbaok.com 
Mailing:  P.O. Box 970  Durant, OK 74702 
 
Director of Missions---------------- Tim Bowen 
Admin. Assistant -------------- Chloe Richards 
Moderator------------------------- Scott Hamilton 
Vice-Moderator--------------- James Robinson 
Clerk------------------------------- Jessie Hopkins 
Treasurer------------------------- Faye Boydstun 

Office Hours: Mon. - Thurs. 8:30 - 4:30  

We love to have your church’s events in the              

Challenger. If you or your church have any                               

announcements or news you would like to be                 

included in next month’s Challenger, please 

contact the BBA office  before May 18th. 
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      May 2017 
Sun Mon Tues  Wed Thurs  Fri  Sat  

Pastor/Staff 
Conference 
10:30am at 

Calvary 

Sr. Adult   
Luncheon 

@ Cobb 

Pastor/Staff 
Conference 
10:30am at 

Calvary 

ACC Session 1 
May 28 - 31 

Pastor/Staff   
Conference 

10:30am Calvary 

BBA Closed 

BBA Missions & Carrell Hooper Mission Fund Week April 30th-May 7th 

ACC Session 2 
May 31 - June 3 


